
Dear sirs 
 
We have now heard from Aneurin Bevan Health Board and they have had admitted 345 paediatric 
patients with acquired brain injury in the last five years.  This takes the overall total to 874.  We have 
still not heard from Hywel Dda. 
 
In response to WHSCC’s correspondence, there may have only been 8 children referred to Tadworth 
but is this due to cost or need?  It seems 8 patients out of a possible 874 does seem disproportionate 
which would bear out the comments made by Headway. 
 
Regards 
 

Chris Wools  

For and on behalf of Kyle and the trust. 
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